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13th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Friday 22nd February 2019 we will be ‘Wearing Red for 

Velindre’ 

 

Please could all children come to school dressed in 

something red and bring in a donation of £1.00. 

 

The proceeds raised on the day will be split equally and 

half will be donated to Velindre hospital, with the other 

half going towards PTA fundraising. 

 

We can’t wait to see everyone in red that isn’t uniform! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

S Dumbleton     L Sellars 

Fundraising Co-ordinator  Headteacher 
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